
The Servant Center 

Needs Our Help! 

Thanks to a generous flooring donation from Wake Baptist Hospital, made possible 

by the Greensboro Marine Corps League, The Servant House will get getting a 

much-needed floor makeover! We are planning to complete as much of this project 

as possible between  
 

Nov 7-9 (Wed-Friday before Veteran’s Day).  
 

We need lots of help – everything from moving furniture, cleaning, pulling up 

existing baseboards, installing new vinyl composite tile (some experience is plus, 

but not necessary). Please see the link below for project information and task 

descriptions. We also need donations other supplies – see below.  
 

The hours are flexible so contact  

Stacey Kyser 336-275-8585 ext 401 with any questions or ideas. 

 

The more manpower we have, the more likely it will be that we can do the whole 

building during the Nov 7-9 time frame. We want our residents to feel appreciated 

all the time, but especially during the Veteran’s Day weekend! 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E094BA5AC2DA1FA7-servant 
 

Here are some items we need to make this happen: 

Vinyl Composite tile adhesive (contact Stacey Kyser for specifics) 

 

Gloves 

Abrasive cleaners 

Towels 

Wood cleaner 

Food/snacks 

Drinks 

Scrapers 

Scrub brushes 
 

 

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F30E094BA5AC2DA1FA7-servant&data=02%7C01%7C%7C55de3bb5c46d4f21625408d63503690d%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636754686091850976&sdata=tatu3UNdaaZDo7Fk0gO2S1tPrjMWW3H30r10hr39%2B3g%3D&reserved=0

